
PROPOSED SALE OF DISCONTINUED 
ROAD ABUTTING 19 SATURN 
STREET, CAULFIELD SOUTH

Glen Eira City Council (Council) acting under section 189 of the Local Government Act 
1989 (the Act), proposes to sell part of the discontinued drainage reserve abutting  
19 Saturn Street, Caulfield South, known as lot 6 on PS433599Q (Land), shown on the 
plan below as lot 6.
It is proposed that the Land be sold by private treaty to the owners of 19 Saturn Street, 
Caulfield South in accordance with Council policy.
In accordance with section 223 of the Act, any person wishing to make a submission 
on the proposal must do so in writing no later than Thursday 16 July 2020.  
Submissions should be addressed to:
Manager Buildings and Properties
Glen Eira City Council
PO Box 42, Caulfield South 3162
(Quote reference: 20/2700)
A person making a submission is entitled to request in the submission that they wish 
to appear in person, or to be represented by a person specified in the submission, in 
support of the submission at a meeting of Council or its Committee on a date, time and 
place to be determined by Council.
Any person making a written submission under section 223 of the Act is advised that all 
submissions and personal information in the submission will be handled by Council in 
accordance with the provisions of the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014.
All submissions will be considered in accordance with section 223 of the Act.
Following consideration of submissions, if 
any, Council may resolve to sell the Land, 
part of the Land, or not to sell the Land.
For enquiries, contact Council’s  
co-ordinator property management on 
9524 3333.
Rebecca McKenzie
Chief Executive Officer


